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I am in favor of LD 450 - An Act to Lower Electricity Costs by Repealing the Laws 
Governing Net Energy Bills. 
Mainers cannot afford to continue being taxed on services they do not use. The solar 
fields in Maine have developed too rapidly and do not produce enough energy in 
winter to make them cost efficient. The businesses and people of Maine cannot afford 
increasing taxes. The solution to Maine’s economy is not increased taxes. We need to 
cut spending and reduce taxes in order for Maine to thrive once again. Because of 
this, I am in favor of repealing the solar tax. 


